
 

 

 

June 24, 2014 

 

From: 

Mr. Peter Van Kirk 

Safeware, Inc. 

Director, Government Security 

3200 Hubbard Road 

Landover, Maryland 20785 

 

 

To: 

Mr. Joel Wasserman 

Director, Procurement Services  

2600 Hollywood Blvd., 

City of Hollywood, FL 33022 

 

Dear Mr. Wasserman, 

Safeware is pleased to provide to the City of Hollywood, Florida a multiple phase security 

solution which includes Closed Circuit TV Cameras, an Automated License Plate Recognition 

System, and the connectivity for the CCTV and ALPR System. This Safeware Security Solution 

is being provided by the partnership team consisting of Safeware, Inc. and ATCi and is being 

procured under the Safeware US Communities government contract vehicle. 

This is a complete turn-key security solution and is being provided at a “firm fixed price” as 

defined in our line item pricing.  The warranty clock on each phase will start after the city has 

beneficial use of the system on each phase. Payments will be made on a monthly base according 

to the progress of the project. In closing, Safeware appreciates the trust the City of Hollywood has 

extended in our team and we feel this security solution will best serve the security and public 

safety needs of the City of Hollywood. 

Sincerely,  

 
 

Peter Van Kirk 

Director, Government Security Solutions 

Safeware 

 

CC. Mr. John Barletta 

 

 

 


